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The State of New York Police Juvenile Officers Association will be holding its annual training conference at the Niagara Falls Convention Center and the Sheraton Hotel in Niagara Falls, New York on August 19th-23rd 2024. As in past years, we are seeking organizations and businesses to participate in our conference through a variety of donations, sponsorship, vending and advertising opportunity to offset expenses to our attendees, instructors and participants. 

The State of New York Police Juvenile Officers Association (S.N.Y.P.J.O.A.) was established in 1975 as an educational and training organization. Its membership is comprised of police juvenile officers, School Resource Officers, D.A.R.E. Officers, school personnel, social and youth bureau workers, educational professionals and other juvenile justice professionals. The S.N.Y.P.J.O.A. is a recognized leader in New York State for developing and implementing curriculum for the certification of police juvenile officers and community services with a special focus on crimes committed either by or against children. Our annual conference provides the opportunity to enhance the professional and personal lives of all attendees. Our membership not only represents police agencies statewide but other criminal justice and public safety organizations. Organizations such as, probation departments, correctional institutions, prosecution agencies, educational establishments and more. As such, this is an ideal audience for anyone interested in reaching members of the law enforcement community, individuals with a strong interest in community and juvenile based health and safety or a population residing and working throughout New York State. We are expecting anywhere from 250-350 or more attendees to the conference.  

Enclosed you will find a list of sponsorship opportunities including vendor tables and journal advertisements. We also accept donations such as gift certificates and items. Every little bit helps.  We are planning the vendor fair for just attendees on Monday night, and then doors open to all police agencies, school officials, and juvenile justice professionals with admission on Tuesday with invites going out to all police agencies statewide.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Executive Director Brian Forte at (518)456-0704 or bforte@snypjoa.org. 





Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to hearing from you!

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Crumley 

Vice-President, SNYPJOA

Conference Chair 

Cheryl.Crumley@sullivanny.us 

(845)807-0826


